
 
 

 

 

 NOTICE TO MARINERS  
 

 MV Reimerswaal – Ipswich Power Station Berth 

 

UTC ☐ BST ☒ 

 

Mariners are advised of a new vessel arriving into the Port of Ipswich. 
 

The MV Reimerswaal will be berthing off of Ipswich Power Station berth.  
 

The vessel will berth across the main channel during discharge operations for approximately 2 hours. 
 

During the discharge the port will be closed for commercial movements. 
 

Leisure craft are requested to pass well clear. 
 

The commercial river traffic will be managed by ONS, mariners requiring more information can do so by contacting: - 
 

Orwell Navigation Service on VHF Ch 68 
 

 
 
 

Divisional Assistant Harbour Master East Anglia 

28 May 2024 
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